
Hill View Primary Academy 
 

PTFA – MacMillan Coffee Morning              6th September 2024 

 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
On Monday 23rd September 9-10:30am we are hosting a MacMillian Coffee Morning. 
This is our first event of 2024 and it’s a special one.  
 
Please bring along a homemade or shop bought cakes to help raise funds for this 
special cause. Even if you are unable to attend, please drop your cakes into the office 
on the morning of the event in a named container (so we can get this back to you 
after). If your cakes are homemade, please ensure that you have an ingredients list 
with it.  
 
Please sign in on the computer in the office and we will collect you from here.  
Let’s see how much we can raise to give back to MacMillan.  
 
Thanks for your support.  
The PTFA Team 

 

 
 


